Dear Education Committee,

As a parent of five (now adult) children, an Oregon City School Board Member, and an active citizen - |
am writing in support of HB 4132, The Student Health Survey Act.

This act will codify and give support to the continued and full equitable implementation of this survey. A
survey that provides important information for our district (as well as many, many others, as we decide
how to allocate our precious resources to achieve positive outcomes for our students.

Because this information is anonymous, it allows students to answer honestly providing a window into
student's needs our district might not otherwise have.

| urge you to pass this bill on to the Ways and Means Committee.

Sincerely,

Pamela White

Oregon City School Board
503-481-4498



